
Mr. Rhoades, 

 

I am writing this in response to SB 941, a bill that my company and I are strongly opposed 

to.  We feel that further restrictions on the gun ownership rights of law abiding Oregon citizens 

are unnecessary and will threaten the livelihoods of the 650 American workers at our facility 

here in Beaverton, OR. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Patrick Mundy 

 

 
PAT MUNDY 
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